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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
This week the leadership team have been looking at maths books. Your children are working 
hard and learning – we can see that because of the amount of work they are doing. We can 
also see that when their teachers mark their work your children have time to correct 
mistakes or try something in a different way. The teachers mark in green and the children 
respond in red. 
 
Lots and lots of you are now signed up to Parent Mail. All of you will have been sent 
messages. If you are not getting any, please come to the office and they will sort it out for 
you. It won’t take long. For those of you not signed up, it’s not too late, but in the 
meantime there will be things that you won’t be getting. Don’t let yourself be left out! The 
office will always be pleased to help you. 

 
 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 Friday 14th - Tuesday 18th October 2016 - Year 6 School Journey at Windmill Hill PGL 

 Thursday 20th October 2016 – Class Assembly 3EW at 9.05am 

 Friday 21st October 2016 – RE Day (Whole School) – Islam  

 Monday 24th - Friday 28th October 2016 - Half Term Holiday 

 Monday 31st October 2016 – Date Amendment – Normal School Day 

 Friday 4th November 2016 – Individual and Sibling Photos  

 Monday 7th November 2016 – Open Evening 

 Tuesday 8th November 2016 – Open Evening  

 Tuesday 22nd November – Friday 29th November 2016 – Book Fair 

 Friday 2nd December 2016 - INSET - School Closed 

 Thursday 22nd December 2016 - Monday 2nd January 2017 - Christmas Holidays 

 Tuesday 3rd January 2017 - INSET - School Closed 

 Monday 1st February 2017 – Tutorial Day – School Closed to children 

 Tuesday 18th April 2017 - INSET - School Closed 

 Thursday 4th May 2017 - Polling Station - School Closed 



 

 

Family Workshops 
 

Southwark Council is offering two free family workshop courses on Family Maths, starting 
on Thursday 6th October to Thursday 15th December and Family Literacy, starting on Friday 
7th October to Friday 16th December.  
 

They both have FREE crèche places! If you are interested please contact Olive via the school 
office. 
 

REMINDER Year 3 and Year 4 Cake Sale  
Today pupils from Lower Key Stage 2 will be holding a cake sale in the Key Stage 1 and Key 
Stage 2 playground at 3.10pm. Bring in your 50p’s. Thank you! 

 
Windmill Hill – PGL  
 

We will be waving goodbye to Year 6 on Friday who are off on their outdoor adventure 

and educational trip at Windmill Hill, PGL. 

Thank you to all of you who came to the information meeting on Tuesday. 

Lost Reading Books  
 

Thank you, thank you, thank you to all of you who have looked and found missing books. 
Keep looking, they are out there somewhere!  
 

Clubs 
 

Termly Clubs – Dance/Drama, Table Games & Football 
 

For the next term clubs we will be only taking payment via Parent Mail, we are also planning 
to let parents have the option to set up a weekly payment schedule for the clubs (with the 
full amount being paid at the end regardless of whether your child attended all sessions or 
not). 

 

After School Club 
 

Starting from after October half term, Monday 31st October, when your child is absent from 
After School Club we will now be taking payment as this will hold the place for you child. 

 
School Photos 
 

On Friday 4th November there will be a photographer coming in to take individual and 
sibling photos for the whole school. 

 

 

 



 

 

Keyworth Houses and Rewards for 03/10/16 to 07/10/16 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the Ruby House for scoring the highest amount of gems collected for last 
week! 

 
Well done to all the children mentioned below! 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to Class 1JL for having the best attendance last week! 

 
 
 
 

W/E 

07/10 
STAR MATHS WRITER 

TREASURE 

CHESTS  

     

RKR Rose Sophia Salmaan 18 

RCT Osman Leah Nathaniel 21 

1JL Abrar Daniel Abdulmalik 21 

1LB Jada Carrington Binta 10 

2TP Lily Jordan Caleb 22 

2MV Ruby Emmanuel Hakim 17 

3EW Jaheim  Joshua Mehdi 12 

3MB Rugia Michael Jemma 12 

4CW Josh Anis Sagal 11 

4CH Radiyat Ayah Sean 10 

5JG Emmanuel Tariq Rachel 9 

5JA Keziah Rita Kareemah 21 

6JM Hadil Harry Caine 5 

6WD Rassim Aiman Tian Yu 6 

555 482 508 468 



 

 

Independent Travel Training Bus 
  

Are you wanting to prepare your child for travelling to school by 
bus? 

 

Southwark Council are offering training on how to improve your child’s road and personal 
safety skills and build their confidence! 
 

The available dates are: Morning: 10.15 – 12.00pm 

Afternoon: 12.30pm – 2.00pm 

 Wednesday 9th November 2016 

 Wednesday 14th December 2016                            

 Wednesday 11th January 2017 

 Wednesday 8th February 2017 

 Wednesday 8th March 2017 

 Wednesday 10th May 2017 

 Wednesday 14th June 2017 

 Wednesday 12th June 2017 
 

To book and for further information: 
 Tel: 020 7525 5544 or 07983 443545 
 Email: transport@southwark.gov.uk 
 
If your child would like to attend the training then please let the office know the date and 
the absence will be authorised. 
 

Sports News! 
 
The football league has started! The girls team had a 1 – 1 draw against Townsend this 
week, with Mariana scoring the goal! The boys won 9-2 against Townsend including a hat-
trick from Constantine and two goals from Ahmed S! Well done to Teams Keyworth! 
 

Well done to all years that have played football against Crampton every week. 
Sportsmanship has been exceptional! 
 

Year 2 have been swimming this half term and are improving at rapid dolphin speed! 
Keyworth parents please take your children swimming in the half term! 
 

Cycling level 1 training is happening next week, with the cycling level 2 training happening 
in the New Year. 

 

Have a safe and happy weekend!  
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